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Notice to all Accredited Repair and Glass Shops  

2024 Repair Industry Town Hall 

Date published: July 2, 2024 

The 2021 Light Vehicle Accreditation Agreement (LVAA) is centered on meaningful consultation 
between the repair industry, its associations, and MPI. As part of this commitment, MPI hosted a repair 
industry town hall meeting on May 1, 2024, in Winnipeg. This town hall meeting was the first 
opportunity to discuss the current 2021 LVAA and compensation schedule, the consultation 
framework, and any other feedback that you may have directly with MPI.  Future town halls will be 
announced in the coming months. 

MPI is excited to announce the second town hall meeting this year is scheduled as follows: 

Date & Time Location 

July 11, 2024 

4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Victoria Inn in Brandon 

3550 Victoria Ave, Brandon, MB  R7B 2R4 

MPI will share information and seek your feedback regarding the following items: 

• Remarks from the ATA and MMDA
• Updates from MPI
• Upcoming 2025 LVAA

To register for this town hall, please email partners@mpi.mb.ca with the names of attendees from your 
repair facility. You will receive a reply email confirming your registration. Space is limited for this 
session. If possible, please limit your request to two people per repair facility.  

MPI is committed to presenting events that are accessible for all. Please contact us two weeks before 
the meeting if you have any particular accommodation requirements.  

Additionally, there will be an in-person event taking place in Thompson, plus a virtual session. Further 
details regarding those sessions will be provided over the coming weeks. 


